

Jordan E. Grossman, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Angela E. Ehrenwerth

Director of Pupil Personnel Services

Jennifer M. Parsons Assistant Superintendent

Anna M. Robbins, SFO Business Manager

October 28, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This summer, the State of Connecticut, School Meals Assistance Revenue or Transition (SMART) Funds was enacted allowing all students to temporarily receive free breakfast and lunch meals regardless of family income. Granby's allocation will provide funding for free meals through Wednesday, December 7, 2022. On December 8, 2022, the district will revert to charging for meals.

BREAKFAST & LUNCH MEAL PRICES		
	Breakfast	Lunch
Kelly Lane & Wells Road	\$1.60	\$3.00
GMMS/GMHS	\$1.60	\$3.15
Reduced Price (for all qualified	\$0.30	\$0.40
applicants, all schools)		
Milk (all schools)	\$0.65	\$0.65

Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application Information

We encourage families who need financial assistance (and who have not done so already), to complete and submit the confidential <u>Free and Reduced Meal Application</u> to ensure meal benefits are available for students who qualify. The completed application can be returned to Karen Montagna via email at <u>montagnak@granbyschools.org</u>; mailed to 15B North Granby Road, Granby, CT 06035; or, faxed to 860-844-6081.

Please feel free to contact the Business Office if you have questions at 860-844-5253 or send an email to montagnak@granbyschools.org.

Sincerely,

Anna Robbins Business Manager